
January 24, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern 

Taiheiyo Cement Corporation 

 

Assistance to affected areas and victims of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

 Taiheiyo Cement Corporation would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to those who were affected by the 

2024 Noto Peninsula earthquake that occurred on January 1, 2024. 

 We will donate 40 million yen to help support the victims and the affected areas. Furthermore, Taiheiyo Cement 

Group transported domestic water to areas where water supply had been cut off. 

 We sincerely hope that the affected areas will recover as soon as possible. 

 


